
Submitter: Sharen Ginther 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2007 

    I believe that those with concealed carry permits should have the right to carry 

anywhere in Oregon. It seems to me like a no gunzone is the perfect space for a 

shooter to target.  CCP holders have  already passed a pretty impressive test as to 

whether there mentally stable or not. I have never heard of anyone with a CCP going 

crazy in a public situation.  I myself would feel safer, knowing that someone or many 

someone's, with firearm  experience were concealed carrying. 


